-----Original Message-----

From: Ficken, Rich (Gas Marketing)

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2008 12:08 PM

To: naesbmail@naesb.org

Cc: Booe, Jonathan

Subject: RE: NAESB WGQ Request for Formal Comments - Due August 27, 2008

Attached are very minor proposed edits to the ISDA Gas Annex, which resulted from review by our Legal department.  The changes are on page 9 and relate to the definition of Spot Price at (k) (xxi).  First, Williams respectfully suggests deleting "for such location" because there is no previous mention of any "location".  For location, one has to look at the definition of "Spot Price Index", which follows "Spot Price" and encompasses the concept of "the geographic location closest in proximity to the Delivery Point(s)".  Also, the first reference in

(k)(xxi) to "the Spot Price Index" is only followed by "for the relevant Day" and not by "for such location".  

The other changes are the addition of 3 new "such"s, intended to ensure that the range of prices referred to is the one "published as the Spot Price Index for such Day".  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Rich Ficken

Government Affairs Manager

Williams Gas Marketing, Inc.

One Williams Center, WRC2-4

-----Original Message-----

From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org]

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2008 4:21 PM

To: Ficken, Rich (Gas Marketing)

Subject: NAESB WGQ Request for Formal Comments - Due August 27, 2008

Dear NAESB Wholesale Gas Quadrant (WGQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants ,

An industry comment period begins today, July 28, 2008 and ends on August 27, 2008 for the following WGQ recommendation that is posted on the NAESB web site:

2007 WGQ Annual Plan Item 6A and 2008 WGQ Annual Plan Item 3 - Update ISDA Gas Annex to correspond to the updated NAESB Base Contract for Sale and Purchase of Natural Gas, dated September 5, 2006 

Recommendation:

http://naesb.org/pdf3/wgq_2007_api6a_wgq_2008_api3_rec.doc
All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The WGQ Executive Committee will review the recommendation during the next scheduled meeting following the end of the comment period.  The WGQ Executive Committee will review the submitted comments and consider the recommendation for vote.  This meeting is open and we encourage

commenters to attend.   

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on August 27, 2008 will be posted on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to the WGQ page:  http://naesb.org/wgq_request.asp and forwarded to the WGQ Executive Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.

Thanks

_________________

Jonathan Booe

North American Energy Standards Board

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350

Houston, Texas 77002

(713) 356-0060 - office

(281) 642-3912 - cell

jbooe@naesb.org

